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MIAMI 36, FLORIDA 

December 8/48 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. #2, 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This confirmation of your report, 
dated December 1st, 1947, which was found to be very 
accurate and was greatly appreciated, was delayed because 
of the opening rush. 

WWPB now operates from 7 Am to 12 

Midnight, daily. We shall be pleased to hear from you at any time 

in the future, and can guarantee to answer much more promptly, 
as things are pretty well under control now. Thanks again 

and keep listening. 

FB/ nh 

Yours very truly, 

Paul Brake, 
Owner Manager, WWPB 


